
Privacy Enhancing Technologies 
for the Public Interest

WORKSHOP

Monday, March 27th, 2023, 10am-3:30pm

Georgetown Law Center, 500 1st St NW, 9th Floor

Join us for the Privacy Enhancing Technologies for the Public Interest, part 
of Georgetown University's Technology and Society Week!  

This workshop is the second installment of an ongoing series connecting 
policy makers and technologists to encourage the development of 
thoughtful, impactful privacy enhancing technologies.  The workshop will 
feature presentations and interactive, small group brainstorming sessions.  

To sign up or for additional information, visit our website 
petsforthepublic.com

Coffee and lunch provided!


